
Centenary of Armistice Day Commemoration 
 
The College will be conducting a special commemoration ceremony to mark the centenary of              
Armistice Day on Tuesday 13 November 2018 commencing at 8.40 am.  
 
As part of the commemoration, all relatives of staff and students who have served their country in                 
World War I (not necessarily for Australia) will have their names acknowledged. If you would like a                 
relative’s name to be included in the acknowledgement and have as yet not forwarded this               
information for our ANZAC Names Register, please complete the details below and forward them to               
me by email at ​stanizzof01@dow.catholic.edu.au by Monday 5 November 2018. Alternatively, you            
may contact me by telephone at the College.  
 
As part of this special commemoration I am also hoping to complete a picture collage of as many of                   
our relatives as possible who may have served their countries in war. The picture collage will be                 
published in our newsletter and our Yearbook as well as being made available to parents in digital                 
form on request. If you would be interested in having a photo of your relative published in the picture                   
collage please send a digital image of your relative in uniform to my email address above by Monday                  
5 November 2018. 
 
 
ANZAC NAMES REGISTER  
 
I would like to forward the following details to be included on the Register of World War 1 servicemen                   
and women. 
 
 
................................. - .................................... of ...................……. in Year...... 
( Serviceman/woman) (Relationship) ( student)  
 
Example 
John Simpson - Great grandfather of Mary Simpson in Year 8 
 
 
Thank you 
Fiore Stanizzo 
HSIE Coordinator 

mailto:stanizzof01@dow.catholic.edu.au

